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Update on TLA Headquarters Building (July 2024) 

 
 

The Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry has granted a one-year 

extension to the land-use permit for the Headquarters (HQ) Building. It now 

ends on December 31, 2025 and will not be renewed going forward. 

Accordingly, we will be looking for a new home for our HQ. If you have 

any suggestions, please speak to TLA President, Nicole Brooker, or to 

Executive Director, Linda Bangay. 

The TLA will be required to take down the HQ building, shed, and privy, 

remove the septic system, and cap the well. The money in our investment 

account will more than cover the costs of completing these tasks. A suitable 

contractor has been found and will begin work in 2025. 

In the meantime, some items in the building (e.g., furniture, appliances, 

odds and ends) will be sold or given away to TLA members. A list will be 

available at the TLA BBQ. 

If you have any questions, please send a message to tla@onlink.net. 
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